

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF CONSTABLE

850 CALEDONIA AVE VICTORIA, BC V8T 5J8 250.995.7217 www.vicpd.ca

DATE:	February 15, 2024
TO:	Victoria Council
FROM:	Chief Cst. Manak
SUBJECT:	Q4 – 2023 VicPD Community Safety Report Card
ACTION:	For Information

VicPD is pleased to share our online 2023 Quarter Four Community Safety Report Card which can be found at: https://vicpd.ca/open-vicpd/community-safety-report-cards/2023-q4-victoria

The Community Safety Report Card includes performance metrics and relevant data on which our business decisions are made and is in keeping with the Framework Agreement.